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Comment - As a person of faith, I believe it is morally urgent that Virginia make Medicaid available to the 
400,000 low income residents who stand to be left without affordable health care. Not doing so would put 
our state in the same morally indefensible position as in 1954 when schools were shut to black children. 
This must not happen again.
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